
 CODFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING AND SUMMONS TO ATTEND 

 
Meeting of Codford Parish Council to be held in the village hall,   

Monday 6th June 2016 at 7.30p.m. 
 
 
 

 
AGENDA 

1.  Elect Chairman for 2016/17 
 
2.  Elect Vice Chairman for 2016/2017 
 
3.  Declarations of Acceptance of Office as Councillors for 2016/17 
 
4.  Apologies 
 
5.  Open Forum 
 
 - Mr Latham: Proposed development near the Grove 
 
6.  Review of Areas of Responsibilities 
                  
7.  Minutes of Meeting of 3rd May 2016. 
              
8.  Matters Arising. 
 
9.  Approve Annual Return for year ending 31/3/2016 and Annual Out goings. 
 
10.  Planning Applications. 
 
 16/05068/TPO Planning Consultation – works to TPO tree 
 
11.  Items of Correspondence. 
                 
12.  Area Board/Village Hall Reports. 
 
13.  Matters to report. 
 

- Declarations of Interests 
- Signatories 

 
14.  Agenda Items for Next Meeting.  
 
 
 
       

                                                                                                                   
 Karungi Grant 
 Clerk to the Parish Council                               Date:  1st June 2016                                                                             
 



New for agenda 
 
- Mr Martyr: Planning permission, Bury House 
- Mr Martyr: Large vehicles driving through Green Lane  
- Community Infrastructure Levy  
- Wiltshire Citizens advice 
- Dementia friends session in Codford  
- Cllrs’ in house training 
- Cllr Merchant: Defibrillator signs  

 
Matters raised at village meeting 
 
- Public access to the privately owned road near St Mary’s church – this was further discussed and letter 

from the council with an update on the outcome was read out. 
- Concerns about building progress at the George were made and discussed. PC to contact the owner 

again. 
- The Paddocks, a new property in St Mary’s, on the high street; Concerns about completion and over the 

cab entrance to the property were raised. PC to contact planning office. 
- A request was made for a feedback on the number of times, if any, the defibrillators are used.  
- Road fatality at the junction of New road to A36; discussed and awaiting news from the inquest 
- Query about the proposed Caravan park. PC assured residents that no formal application has been 

made yet. 
- Vote of thanks was made to all the councilors for the time they dedicate to their roles on the PC. 
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